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NOTICE TO PROCEED

Mr. Archie Copre 
Authorized Representative 
NISSAN COMMONWEALTH, INC 
41 Commonwealth Avenue 
Brgy. Holy Spirit, Quezon City

Re: Supply and Delivery of 1 Unit Brand New Commuter Van and 2 Units 
Brand New 4WD Pick-up

Dear Mr. Copre,

This Notice is being issued to inform you that the Contract for the above-mentioned 
subject has been approved. As such, work relating to implementation of the contract 
may commence effective upon receipt of this Notice.

In view thereof, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms 
and conditions of Contract in accordance with the implementation schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in 
the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Biodiversity 
Management Bureau.

Very truly ypnrs,

NATIVIDAE/y. BERNARDINO
OIC, Director
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